
From:
Sent:

Redacted

7/9/2010 11:16:18 AM
'Baker, Simon' (simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov)
Clinton, Jeanne (jeanne.clinton@cpuc.ca.gov); Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G. 
(zenaida.tapawan-conway@cpuc.ca.gov); Sarvate, Sarita
(sarita.sarvate@cpuc.ca.gov); Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); Ramaiya, 
Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Klotz, Michael (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MlKe);[Redacted ~

To:

Cc:

Redacted Redacted
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E and Sempra non-compliance with D.09-09-047 reporting requirement by 

July 1,2010

Simon,

PG&E will be able to provide Energy Division with this report by August 2.

Redacted
PG&E - Regulatory Relations
Principal Regulatory Case Manager - EE Programs
I Redacted
I Redacted

---- Original Message-----
From: Baker, Simon f mailto:simon.baker@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Thursday, July 01, 2010 3:19 PM 
To: I Redacted
Cc: Clinton, Jeanne; Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G.; Fitch, Julie A.; Sarvate, Sarita
Subject: PG&E and Sempra non-compliance with D.09-09-047 reporting requirement by July 1, 2010

] Yamagata, Joy C.

Sandy/Joy,

Per D.09-09-047 (p. 306-3007), the IOUs are required to submit this report by July 1, 2010. PG&E and Sempra 
are not in compliance. We look forward to hearing back on your timeline for complying with the decision.

Best,
Simon Eilif Baker
Supervisor, Energy Efficiency Planning 
Climate Strategies Branch
California Public Utilities Commission - Energy Division seb@cpuc.ca.gov 
415-703-5649
P Please consider the enviromnent before printing this e-mail

■Original Message-
From: Redacted
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Sent: Thursday, July 01, 2010 11:04 AM 
To: Baker, Simon; Clinton, Jeanne 
Cc: | Redacted ] Ramaiya, Shilpa R; I Redacted 
Subject: FW: CA A.08-07-021 2009-2011 EE PP: Southern California Edison Company's Report Coordination 
Between Low Income Energy Efficiency

} Redacted

(LIEE) and Energy Efficiency (EE) Programs

Simon/Jeanne,

I just saw this report submitted by SCE to the service list and realized that PG&E did not have this report on its 
radar screen. I just want to let you know that PG&E will not be submitting its report today and will need to 
discuss the requirement with the LIEE/EE team to determine when

we can produce the report.

Redac

---- Original Message-----
From: Case.Admin@sce.com fmailto:Case.Admin@sce.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, June 30,2010 4:52 PM 
To: [Redacted
Subject: CA A.08-07-021 2009-2011 EE PP: Southern California Edison Company's Report Coordination 
Between Low Income Energy Efficiency

(LIEE) and Energy Efficiency (EE) Programs

Service to: dmg@cpuc.ca.gov, kk2@cpuc.ca.gov, jl2@cpuc.ca.gov, cln@cpuc.ca.gov, seb@cpuc.ca.gov, 
sbs@cpuc.ca.gov, slda@pge.com, ABesa@SempraUtilities.com, John.Fasana@sce.com, 
Don.Arambula@sce.com, Larry Cope/SCE/EIX

Attached is the Southern California Edison Company's Report Coordination Between Low Income Energy 
Efficiency (LIEE) and Energy Efficiency (EE) Programs. This document has been served to the above referenced 
list electronically, today, Wednesday, June 30, 2010. A hard copy will be sent tomorrow via UPS Ovemtight,

(See attached file: A0807021 09-11 EE PP - SCE Report on the Coordination Between LIEE & EE Cover 
Letter.pdf)(See attached file:

A0807021 09-11 EE PP
- SCE Report on the Coordination Between LIEE & EE.pdf)

Case Administration
Southern California Edison Company
Telephone (626) 302-6508
Fax (626) 302-3119
Case.Admin@SCE.com
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